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Meeting: Frs. Flatley, McCormack, Neil Hegarty

Fr. McC received a call indicating that there is the possibility
that some inappropriate behavior could have taken place during the
summer when Fr. Mahan was on vacation with two adolescent bovs from
Don Bosco High School.

Fr. Flatley and Fr. McCormack will be in touch with Fr. Tom Brennan

from Don Bosco who might be able to identified the alledged
victims.

The process will call for a meeting with the parents prior to any
discussions with the boys. Fr. Flatlev and Neil HE. to be involved
in this.

Confidentiality will be protected at each step in the process.

The possibility of a necessary filing with the DSS was discussed.
All appropriate actions will be taken as the case gces forward.

Fr. Flatley to discuss the case with Attorney Rogers.

Fr. McCormack to discuss with Msgr. Murphy.

Neil Hegarty to identify professional to be involved with the boys.
All of these actions will proceed as quickly as possible.

Sunday/Monday: (CMH) I spoke with Mrs. Nancy Hoort, LICSW about her
availability for a possible evaluation in this situation. Nancy has
a B.A. in Psyc/Anthropology from U.of Michagan, 1976 and an M.S.W.
from Boston College in 1980. She has twelve years experiencs with
MSPCC, the courts, police and Distric Attorney's officas in
assessment and treatment of victims of abuse. She is available to
be involved in this case if it should go forward.
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